
Hook Heath Neighbourhood Forum
Decision regarding designation of Hook Heath Neighbourhood
Forum in accordance with Section 61F of the Town and Country

Planning Act 1990 (as amended)
Woking Borough Council agreed at its meeting on 30 July 2020 to
redesignate the Hook Heath Neighbourhood Forum for a further five
years from 30 July 2020. 
The relevant redesignation information, in accordance with the
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended),
is set out below:
1. Name of the Neighbourhood Forum: Hook Heath Neighbourhood 
    Forum
2. Copy of the written constitution of the Neighbourhood Forum: the 
    updated constitution can be found within Annex 1 of the 
    redesignation application which is available by visiting  
    www.woking2027.info/neighbourhoodplanning/
    hookheathneighbourhoodplan
3. Name of the Neighbourhood Area to which the designation 
    relates: Hook Heath Neighbourhood Area
4. Contact details for at least one member of the Neighbourhood 
    Forum: Mr Michael Cooke (Chairman), email chairman@hhra.co.uk 
Now that the designation is made, no other organisation or body
may be designated for the Hook Heath Neighbourhood Area until
the designation expires or is withdrawn.


